
 

 

Well done to all our Rubies on their first week in Year 1!  

The children have been settling back into school and getting to know their new 
classroom and routines. It has been lovely getting to know all the children and I’m 
looking forward to our year together. This week we have been learning all about Year 1 and our 
classroom. We listened to the story ‘The Colour Monster’ to help us talk about how we might be 
feeling coming back to school. After listening to the story we have been making our own monsters. 
In Maths we have been thinking about numbers to 10 using lots of different counters resources to 
show our understanding of number. In Art we will be learning about paint this term so we started 
our learning looking at the artist Van Gogh. Lots of us liked his sunflower and starry night paintings.  

Representing numbers; artist page; colour monster making 

Key dates:  

Tuesday 10th September - meet the teacher. I will invite you in from the playground once 
the children have come out to you. The children will then be supervised in the Year 2 
classroom whilst parents come into Ruby class.   

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home 
(home learning) 

In English we will be sharing our story ‘The Snail and the 
Whale’ to help us write words and captions using our 
phonic sounds. 
 
In Maths we will be comparing and ordering numbers. 
 
On Tuesday 10th we will have our WOW day to launch our 
project; What is the story of the sea?  

Read 5 times a week  
 
  


